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16th July 2021 
 
Re: New Year 7 Students 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We hope your child had a positive experience last week during our virtual Transition day on Friday July 9th. We 
have uploaded one of the live broadcasts made during the day onto our website. If your child was unable to take 
part in the live broadcast, you can watch the recording here.  This will give you an insight into our community at 
Corby Technical School and will help answer some of your questions. There is a transition quiz, and postcard 
activity on the website and we would ask all students to bring their Transition Booklets into school on their first 
day on Wednesday 1st September. 
 
In the week commencing 23rd August we will send another letter to inform you who your child’s Form Tutor will 
be and provide further details about your child’s first days with us at Corby Technical School.  
 
We hope your children have a positive end to Primary school and that you all have a relaxing summer. We are 
looking forward to welcoming the new cohort into school on September 1st. 
 
If you have any questions following these sessions, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.  Please note this will not be monitored during the school break, but all 
queries will be responded to when school reopens week commencing 16th August. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr B Armstrong 
Assistant Principal 
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